
Lunch Menu

Week 1

If you have any questions please 
contact us via 01555 772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice@glow.sch.uk

Friends of Kirkton 

Lottery

As you know we’ve not 

been able to hold our 

usual fundraising 

events this year so 

Friends of Kirkton 

have signed up to Your 

School Lottery to raise 

much needed funds 

for the school. 

The first draw will 

take place on 5th 

June, the app message 

sent on 13/5/21 for 

details on how the 

lottery works and how 

to buy tickets. 

Good luck!

Staffing Update

We are delighted that Mrs Ower will be returning from 
Maternity Leave on Monday 24th May and will be teaching 

in P6.  
Unfortunately this means Mrs McInnes will be moving to 
another establishment.  Her final day will be Tuesday 18th

May.  
Mrs McInnes has been a great addition to our staffing this 
year and I would like to thank her for all her hard work.

Parent Consultations

Parent Consultations will take place on 

Tuesday 18th & Wednesday 19th May. 

Staff only will be in touch next week if 

we are not able to accommodate the 

time of your choice.  If you do not 

hear from us your child’s teacher will 

call you during your requested time 

slot.  Each call will be 10 minutes 

unless a child has an ASP , where it 

will be 15 minutes. If 2 parents have 

requested separate appointments, 

the time will be split equally between 

each parent.

We remind parents that calls should 

not be recorded and they will be made 

from a blocked/unknown number.

Breakfast Club

The new form to request a place at 

breakfast club was published on the app 

on 12th May. Please see the app 

message for further information.

Late May Holidays

The school is closed on Friday 28th and Monday 31st May.  It 

has come to light that this may be wrong in some earlier 

publications. We would always urge parents to check the SLC 

website.


